
LDLT Meeting 10/16/19 

1. Library Climate Survey Discussion.  The group welcomed Gaby Castro who discussed her and 

Bonna’s research into having Gallup run the survey after the Aon agreement fell through.  The 

group supported the decision to use Gallup and discussed the various options available through 

the Gallup survey platform. 

2. The group discussed other options to address library climate and communications issues. Gerald 

particularly asked for LDLT members’ assistance regarding two issues raised at the All Staff 

Meeting: safe spaces and morale.  

 

Updates  

O/U, Music, Fine Arts: 

 Debbie Cook, Olin/Uris Access Services was recognized by CUPD for her role in apprehending the 

suspect in our beginning-of-semester thefts in Olin. 

 Kristin Reichenbach begins work as a Reference Assistant in Olin/Uris RLS on 31 October 

 The Fine Arts Library hosted an open house for the AAP community and other relevant 

departments on 21 October. 

 The first Ada Lovelace Wikipedia Edit-a-thon, focused on increasing the presentation of women 

in science in Wikipedia, co-sponsored by Olin and Mann and coordinated by Wendy Wilcox and 

Selena Bryant, was held on 6 October, and involved not only Cornell students, but also local high 

school students. 

 

 


